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												The story society will once again organize three activities at the American Literature 
Association convention in Chicago: a standard panel, a roundtable discussion, and a business 
meeting. 	The speakers for the roundtable will be chosen by invitation only, but the standard 
panel is open for the submission of proposals by all members of the society. The topic for the 
papers is “American stories of immigration.” Proposals should consist of only two paragraphs, 
the first presenting an abstract of the paper to be delivered, the second giving the credentials, 
previous publications, and academic affiliation of the proposer. Proposals should be received by 
January 25 for consideration. Please send them to Jim Nagel at jnagel@uga.edu.  
 


